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CII POLICY STATEMENT ON WELSH-MEDIUM QUALIFICATIONS 
The CII is committed to the provision of high-quality qualifications and assessments to 
learners in Wales. However, due to low demand, the CII does not currently offer, or propose 
to offer, regulated qualifications through the medium of Welsh. 
All qualifications and assessment policies are reviewed periodically or in response to 
regulatory and legislative change, trends in professional or educational practice or other 
customer and member needs. 

If you have identified a requirement for a Welsh language qualification, please contact 
feedback@cii.co.uk to share your suggestion. 
 


